
Give Blood… Give Life…

ලියන ලද්දේ 
2012 පෙබරවාරි 24 වෙනි සිකුරාදා, 09:50 - 

Second CSR Initiative by PACSS Concludes Successfully 

The Practicing Accountants Chartered Students’ Society (PACSS) successfully concluded its second CSR
event, a blood donation campaign on the 11th February 2012 at the Institute of Chartered Accountants of
Sri Lanka (CA Sri Lanka). The blood donation campaign “Give Blood… Give Life…” was organized to
commemorate the society’s 30th anniversary. The event attracted more than 75 donors who generously
donated their blood to give life to others. 

PACSS is the students’ body of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Sri Lanka. The blood donation
campaign marks the second CSR initiative in the 2011/12 calendar of the society. In late 2011, the committee
successfully concluded its first CSR activity at the Sujatha Elders’ Home. 

The society wishes to express its sincere gratitude to the CA Sri Lanka Council members, staff, students
and all those who donated blood to make the event successful.
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